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Lee County Solid Waste offers yard-debris reminders post-Hurricane Helene 

Fort Myers, FL, Oct. 4, 2024 – Lee County Solid Waste reminds residents to keep their yard waste at the 
curb, even if it is not collected on their regular pickup day. 

Yard-waste collections and pickup of other materials will continue through the weekend.  

Haulers who do not complete their routes due to volume will return the next day. 

Additionally, larger debris trucks are deployed across the county’s impacted areas, so residents may see 
two types of trucks in their neighborhoods. 

For “how to’s” on setting out debris, visit www.leegov.com/storm.  

Debris should not be dumped at any unauthorized location. If you see illegal dumping taking place, call 
the Lee County Sheriff’s Office non-emergency line at 239-477-1000. 

Overwash sand from Hurricane Helene is not considered yard debris. Please do not sweep or move it to 
the curb with your garbage, recycling and other horticultural waste. 

To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on 
Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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